LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Salutations! We’ve been rather busy over the last week, decorating the library for Christmas. What a difference a year makes! Last year, the window sported an ‘art deco’ construction-paper Christmas tree taped to the window; this year, the tree is rather a good deal closer to reality and far more festive, besides. Oh, what fun it is! Despite the rather depressing rain we’ve had outside this week, inside is cheery and bright in anticipation of the holidays.
     Speaking of anticipation, we are very excited about our December event! On Monday, December 23, from 2:30pm until 4:30pm, we will be having Cookies for Santa. Kids of all ages are welcome to come and choose a cookie for Santa’s plate and a cookie to snack on while they listen to the story. It is a library, after all- of course there’s a book involved!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     If you’re kind of stuck in your own decorating efforts, we have a book for that. If you’re looking to spruce up your decorating game, find healthier alternatives to traditional holiday treats or create homemade gifts, stop in and check them out! Of course, if you’re looking for a book to escape into for a little break from the bustle, we have that, too.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
